
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

BART  
Warm Springs 
Extension 
 

March 27, 2015  
As part of the BART Warm Springs Extension Project, construction 
crews will repair and improve conditions in the Fremont Station 
southwest parking lot (see impacted area on map below). To 
accommodate this work, beginning on Tuesday, March 31, 
vehicles exiting the southeast lot will be directed northward to exit 
in the same lane as exiting buses onto Walnut Avenue. The work 
will include, but is not limited to: 

 
 Excavating and repaving in impacted area 
 Striping 

 
We appreciate your continued patience during construction. If you 
have questions regarding these activities, please contact our office 
at (510) 413-2060 or e-mail bartwarmspringsextension@bart.gov.  

 

Construction Details 

Summary of Activity 
Repair and improvement work in 
southwest parking lot 

 

Estimated Start Date  
March 31, 2015 (weather 
permitting) 
 

Estimated Duration  
Up to three weeks 
 

Impacts 
 Changes in parking lot exit lanes 

and circulation 
 Noise related to work 

 

General Work Hours  
Weekdays: 7 am to 7 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Construction Notification #67
Impacts to Southwest Parking Lot

at Fremont Station

San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit Distr ict


